27 May 2008
CIRCULAR No.

TO:
THE RECTORATE, REGISTRARS, DEANS, EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS, CAMPUS DIRECTORS, DIRECTORS AND HEADS OF ALL DEPARTMENTS AND DIVISIONS

BOOM-GATE ACCESS SYSTEM AT THE PRETORIA WEST CAMPUS
Please take note that the boom-gate access system to the allocated parking areas at the Pretoria Campus has been repaired.
If your access card does not work at the boom gate where your allocated parking is, please send a request through to Mrs. L Botha (bothal1@tut.ac.za), with your staff number, initials and surname and the card number (top right-hand corner of the card).
Also note that the access system of the buildings is managed by Mrs. C Sinden. Staff members who needs access to buildings or who have had difficulty with the present system may send their requests in this regard through to Mrs. C Sinden, ext. 4666 or e-mail: sindenc@tut.ac.za.
Kind regards

GJ LABUSCHAGNE

DIRECTOR OF LOGISTICAL SERVICES  

